MINUTES TOWN MEETING DECEMBER 18, 2021

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE
WARNING READ BY TOWN CLERK
JAMES REILLY ELECTED MODERATOR

RESOLUTION NO. 1: Resolved to rescind an appropriation not-to-exceed \$575,000 from the

capital non-recurring fund motion previously approved at a September 14, 2021 Town Meeting for a roof replacement on a portion of the Sherman School. Motion made by Brian Berlandi and seconded by Rick Hudson. The motion was explained by First Selectman, Don Lowe and also by Matthew Vogt, Vice Chairman of the Board of Education. After discussion the motion

CARRIED by a show of cards.

RESOLUTION NO. 2: Resolved to approve an amount not-to-exceed \$150,000 from the capital

non-recurring fund for roof repair of portions of the roof at the Sherman School. Motion made by Matthew Vogt and seconded by Kevin Keenan. The motion was explained by Matthew Vogt and after discussion the motion

FAILED by a show of cards.

The meeting adjourned at 10:54 A.M.

ATTEST:		
	TOWN CLERK	